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Dear parents,  

A huge welcome back to school, I have loved seeing all the children and their beaming smiles this week.  

They all look so smart (and have grown considerably over the summer).  

Just some organisational items as promised: 

PE days: 

Owls – Tuesday 

Kestrels – Wednesday 

Hawks – Thursday 

Eagles - Monday 

Friday for the whole school 

Children are welcome to come to school in PE kits on these days (navy blue shorts and t-shirt). A 

fleece or hoodie and leggings or tracksuit bottoms may be worn during colder months. These can be 

purchased on School Trends or My Clothing but you can wear your own plain blue items if preferred.  

If your child does not have a PE kit they must come to school in their uniform and get changed into 

suitable clothing before their session.  

Forest School is with Kestrels and Hawks this half term. Mr Phillips is our new Forest School Lead. 

Uniform is to be worn for Forest School. The children may bring a change of clothes if they wish but 

are encouraged to bring wellies or old trainers and a waterproof jacket.   

Please see regular updates regarding your child’s class on our school website.  

Your sincerely  

Mrs Waring  

Headteacher at Hazelbury Bryan Primary School 


